
 

 

Date September 17, 2021 

From: Tender Hope Winery 

To: City of West Kelowna 

TUP 18-03 Extension 

Tender Hope Winery, located in 1405 Stevens Road, West Kelowna, BC, V1Z 3Y2, is requesting a three 
year extension to the TUP 18-03 allowing winery in the zone. 

As:  

The winery has been operating in the location for 3 years in good standing. 

The winery supplies employment to local residents. 

The winery contributes to the tourism industry in West Kelowna. 

The bylaw allows for distillery and meadrey in the zoning, (meadery operates under a winery licance so 
technically a winery is allowed). 

In the last TUP meeting the mayor asked that the zoning will be amended to include winery. We hope 
that this will happen in the near future. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Ephraim Perel 

Manager, Tender Hope Winery 

 

Meg.Jacks
Attachment - Opaque


